
Solomon Lutheran School 

SEA Meeting minutes for April 2024 

• The meeting was called to order at 7 pm with 6 people in 
attendance. 

• The Treasurer Report was not read and therefore not approved.  
• March minutes were read and approved. 
• Raise Craze event was talked about with a lot of discussion. A 

flyer and video will be made and presented with more 
information. The 1st act will be bookmarkers. Kids will be 
rewarded as they accomplish acts of kindness. The kids will be 
rewarded with experiences. Parents' participation in this event 
is going to be crucial to its success.  

• Journeys experience had 67 students, and this included the 
public. Thinking of different ideas for next year. Maybe the 
YMCA or renting a Roller-Skating area. 

• Teacher Appreciation is coming up quickly. Please be looking 
for a link to sign up to bring stuff in and donate your time. 

• Officer Ballots were accepted and are as follows: 

Danielle Wagner President 

Katie Cowel Vice President 

Amy Mathews Secretary 

Rachel Hoodlebrink Treasurer 

Voting will take place at our next meeting on 21st. Please plan  on 
attending and getting involved. 



• Color Run for this year had lots of discussion. It was a really 
nice event last year that the kids really enjoyed. We need a lot 
of volunteers to make this a success so PLEASE be looking to 
sign up and help. Dismissal will be at 1pm and plan on picking 
your children up from the park. SEA will be providing pizza prior 
to the run. 

• Summer activities were discussed. It was approved that we 
will be doing a family picnic/ Pool day for sure so be looking for 
the date of this event. A survey will be going out to see if we 
would like to participate in the 4th of July Parade. 

• A brief discussion was held about a reverse raffle for next 
school year. Several people have already stated they would be 
willing to help.  

The meeting was dismissed at 7:30 pm 

Respectfully Amy Mathew, Secretary. 

 


